
Friday 16th October Pink Shirt Day - Dress up in PINK & bring a gold coin donation 

Saturday 17th October Tailing Fundraiser - Details below

Monday 19th October SCHOOL PHOTOS

Tues 20th - Fri 23rd October School Camp - Seniors

Monday 26th October LABOUR DAY - NO SCHOOL

Wednesday 28th October Transition to school - PRESCHOOLERS - 11am to 12.30pm. More details on page 7

Thursday 29th October Junior Room Day Out

Friday 30th October Assembly - 2.30pm

Thursday 5th November Technology Yr 7&8’s

Friday 6th November Hot Lunch - Wraps. Jelley/Bielski - Orders due 4th November (order form in the next newsletter)

Sunday 8th November WSS House & Garden Tour

Wednesday 11th November Transition to school - PRESCHOOLERS - 11am to 12.30pm. More details on page 7

Wednesday 18th November Top Team - Years 7 & 8’s

Thursday 19th November Technology Yr 7&8’s

Friday 20th November Assembly - 2.30pm

Tuesday 24th November Quadrathron - Postponement date Thursday 26th Nov 

Monday 14th December SAVE THE DATE: Production / Prize giving

Wednesday 16th December Last Day of Term 4
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Well done to these students 
for receiving the Key 
Competency 
Certificates at the end of 
last term. 

Kayden Beck received his
Certificate for Thinking. Zoe Cleghorn received her 
award for Honesty & Hayden Wendelgelst received 
a Participating and Contributing certificate.

Fantastic effort! Keep up the great work.

Kia ora koutou katoa,
Welcome back to Term 4,

I hope you all managed to get some sort of break during the two weeks off.  The 
weather threw everything at us!   We had the best sledding ever at our house in the 
first week - not ideal for lambing - but a lot of fun.

Unfortunately the foul weather also impacted our turf laying, careful cutting and 
gluing does not go well with snow and gale force winds.  Hopefully Lyell and Nic will 
be back towards the end of this week to get it completed.  What has been done is 
looking absolutely amazing!! We can’t wait to see it completed - it is going to be a 
real asset to the community for years to come.

We are busy planning some fun community events for the future so keep an eye out 
to see what is coming up.

We are putting the call out again for Quadrathon helpers - if anyone would like a fun 
day on the course, helping out at Waiwera South Schools famous Quadrathon we 
would love to hear from you - this year it is to be held on November 24th (pp 26th).

As per usual the last term is alway action packed - the year 5-8s are off on camp 
next week to Dunedin, we are looking forward to an action packed 4 days - 
hopefully finding some new things to do and see around Dunedin.
The Year 1-4s will have their Day Out in a few weeks.

We have the annual school tailing  this weekend - we are looking forward to seeing a 
representative from all families - many hands make light work.

On Friday we are having a Pink Shirt Day, where we are joining many others in New 
Zealand Aotearoa in taking a stand against bullying of any kind.  We hope you'll join 
us as we kōrero mai, kōrero atu, mauri tū, mauri ora – speak up, stand together, stop 
bullying!  We ask that children bring a gold coin donation as we will be donating the 
funds we raise back to the Mental Health Foundation to contribute towards more 
work in this area.

Kia tūpoke

Kaz Bissett



HAPPY BIRTHDAY WISHES go to the 
following special people, 

here at school in OCTOBER…

  Lincoln Forde turned eleven yesterday,   
the 13th October

          Florence Anderson is turning eight today, 
          the 14th October

  (¯`'•.¸* (¯`'•.¸* WE HOPE YOU ENJOY YOUR SPECIAL DAY *¸.•'´¯) *¸.•'´¯)



Waiwerian’s out there doing it…
Please send in any photos and a small blurb about a Waiwerian out there doing anything exciting.  

We are also encouraging the kids to put forward the excitement too - You may have to help them email it through.
Please send information to Nic, via email:  office@waiwerasouth.school.nz 

LEFT: During the school holidays Ryan Miller got to have a 
tour of the Balclutha Fire station (his younger sister Briar won 
a competition), where they were allowed to play with all the 
gear and ride in the Fire Engine. 

ABOVE: Libby, Ivy, Esther, Bree & Freya (sitting) helping out at 
the BOT Tailing at The Carol. Thanks girls, and all the BOT 
members and families for all the work you do for our wee school.

LEFT: Hayden Wendelgelst played for 
the Southern Stars Football Academy at 
the under 12 cup in Invercargill on the 
3rd and 4th of October. He had a 
wonderful time and made some amazing 

saves.  This is him 
warming up with his 
goalkeeping coach 
and in action taking a 
goal kick. The team 
finished 5th.

Come to school dressed up in pink with a gold coin donation for this great cause 

This Friday... 

16th October

mailto:office@waiwerasouth.school.nz




Selected for the Otago Primary Schools Triathlon
Congratulations to the above students who qualified to compete at the Otago Primary Schools 

Triathlon to be held in Balclutha this Thursday.  
Left to right:  Ryan Cleghorn, James Liggett, Harriet Anderson, Freya Whiteside, Libby Campbell, 

Taylor Dobbie, Caitlyn Forde, Esther Whiteside, Bree Campbell & Emily Cleghorn.
They are all doing individual races except two teams which are, Caitlyn & Emily (Waiwera Team 

Ropers). Bree & Taylor (Waiwera Tree).
We wish you all the very best for the competition tomorrow!!!

In preparation for camp next week…
The Senior Room have been busy creating their camp book covers, they are looking 
pretty amazing & will be even better once they fill them with all their learning on camp.



SAVE THE DATE(S)
Tuesday 24th NOVEMBER 

or postponement Thursday 26th NOVEMBER

Save the date for the Weet-Bix Tryathlon 

next year.  

We have registered our school so when 

tickets become available to purchase, 

make sure you register under 

Waiwera South School

and we could win some awesome prizes!!!

It would be amazing to see lots of 

Waiwerian’s out there doing this well 

organised event. 

Sunday 7th March 2021
Dunedin




